
 

 Business Office 

Scottsbluff Public Schools 

   Memo 
To:  Dr. Andrew Dick and Scottsbluff Board of Education 

From:  Marianne Carlson, Executive Director of Finance 

Date:  July 14, 2025 

  Re:  Property Disposal 

 

Per Board Policy 3090, any sale of school property is contingent on approval of the Board 
of Education. The District has worked with a local online auction company, BidItBob, in 
order to auction off items that are no longer needed for school operations. A list of the 
items that will be a part of the auction is attached to this memo and is composed of items 
from the District Office that will not be going to the new location. The auction will go live 
after the Board meeting and will run for one week. The public will have a set time 
available for them to come to the District Office in order to look at the item(s). 

Upon completion of the auction, the amount that goes to BidItBob will be determined by 
the final sale price of the item and a sliding scale fee. The remaining amount, once the 
commission is taken out, shall go back to the District and be deposited into the 
appropriate fund.    

Motion:  Approve the auction of items attached to the Board memo.   

 
 


